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Thank you to everyone who completed the recent Pre-Consultation Survey and 
who also sent additional comments to us by email. Of those who responded to 
the question “Finally can you please indicate your overall support or not for the 
draft Neighbourhood Plan”, 75% supported the plan, 19% supported the plan 
with minor modifications and 6% did not support the plan. 
 
It was good to meet many of you at our various Drop-In sessions around the 
villages and discuss your views on the Draft Plan.  
 
The survey is now closed, and we will be busy over the next few months 
analysing your comments and updating the draft plan.  
 
In addition, we have had feedback from a number of statutory consultees 
including Dorset Council, Dorset AONB, Wessex Water and Historic England, 
adjacent Parish Councils and Sport England, which we must also take into 
account. 
 
We will be attempting to identify all of the various comments from both 
residents and the statutory consultees against each of the CBNP Policies, 
prepare a response and consider any modifications to the plan to incorporate 
the feedback received from you.  
 
These will be discussed at our next Steering Group meeting on July 18th.  
 
Following that meeting a revised NP will be prepared and submitted to the 
Steering Group meeting for approval on the 19th September. Assuming that 
receives the go-ahead, then the NP will be submitted to the Parish Council for 
approval at their meeting on the 3rd October to be held at Langton Herring.  
 
Once it is approved by the Parish Council then it will be forwarded to Dorset 
Council. 
 
Thank you again for your valued feedback. 
 
Kind Regards 
Derek Troughton 
On behalf of the Chesil Bank Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group  


